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ATTENDANCE
.CHILDREN NEED TO BE IN SCHOOL AT 8.45AM LESSONS START AT 

8.50AM. LATE MARKS WILL BE GIVEN TO CHILDREN WHO ARRIVE 
AFTER 8.50AM GATES CLOSE AT 9.00AM, AFTER THIS CHILDREN

MUST ENTER THROUGH THE MAIN OFFICE

INSPIRE our children to succeed

CREATE excitement for learning

ACHIEVE EXCELLENCE
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Tel: 0121 675 2800

TERM DATES
BREAK UP RETURN TO SCHOOL

2019
FRIDAY 25 OCTOBER MONDAY 4 NOVEMBER

2020
FRIDAY 20 DECEMBER TUESDAY 7 JANUARY
FRIDAY 14 FEBRUARY MONDAY 24 FEBRUARY

FRIDAY 3 APRIL MONDAY 20 APRIL
FRIDAY 22 MAY MONDAY 1 JUNE
FRIDAY 17 JULY TBC

PLEASE NOTE:

THURSDAY 7 MAY 2020
SCHOOL CLOSED

LOCAL
ELECTIONS

FRIDAY 8 MAY 2020
SCHOOL CLOSED

BANK HOLIDAY
75TH ANNIVERSARY 

OF VE DAY

“Children love to learn. The learning environment is inspiring and relationships
between staff and children are exceptionally positive” - OFSTED MAY 2019

Foundation

DATES TO REMEMBER
Date Time Event Year Group
Tuesday 5 November Basketball match Y5 & Y6
Thursday 7 November 9.00am-12.00pm Mosque visit Y3
Friday 8 November Football match Y5 & Y6 Boys

Thursday 14 November 4.00-6.00pm Halloween Disco Whole School
Wednesday 27 Nov -
Friday 29 Nov

Reading & Art Adventure Stay 
at The Brighouse

Y5

Attendance W.C. 14 OCTOBER 2019

Please remember to complete your 
application for secondary school as soon as 
possible, no later than 31 October 2019. 

Please remember to choose more 
than one school. 

See https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/
info/20119/school_admissions for details

RECEPTION CLASS SEPTEMBER 2020
Parents/Carers who have a child who was born 

between 1 September 2015 and 
31 August 2016 need to make an 

application for their child to start Reception 
Class in September 2020 by no later than 

15 January 2020. The quickest and easiest way 
to make an application is online at

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions or by 
contacting 0121 303 1888

Please note applications should be sent directly 
to the Admissions Office and NOT to school.

CLUBS

Day Time Clubs Year Group

Monday 3.20 - 4.30pm Coding 6

Monday 3.20 - 4.30pm Drama 5 & 6

Tuesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Ballet 1 & 2

Tuesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Change 4 Life 2,3,4 & 5

Tuesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Billesley Radio 4,5 & 6

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Tennis 2,3 & 4

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Multi Sports 1 & 2

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Football 5 & 6

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.00pm Ukulele 4,5 & 6

Wednesday 1.30 - 3.00pm Guitar 1 & 2

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Basketball 2,3 & 4

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Football 3 & 4

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Badminton 3,4,5 & 6

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Girls Football 3,4,5 & 6

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Lifestyle 3

Friday 3.20 - 4.30pm Gymnastics 2,3 & 4
Friday 10.00 - 3.00pm Guitar 3-6

TRITTIFORD ROAD FOOTPATH REPAIRS
Amey have made a temporary repair of the 
pavement that had been damaged by tree 

roots outside school. They have informed us 
that due to the severity and potential impact 
of the defect a further inspection has now 

been scheduled. They have assured us work 
will start at the earliest opportunity so we will 
let you know when we receive more details.

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions


“Children love to learn. The learning environment is inspiring and relationships
between staff and children are exceptionally positive” - OFSTED MAY 2019

Foundation

On Wednesday 23rd October, 2019, Year 6 
performed a music concert to parents.  The music 
that we played was prison work songs made by 
the famous Ledbelly.  We used instruments such 
as metallophones, chime bars, ukulele and 
harmonica to as accompaniment.  Prior to the 
concert, we ran through the performance so 
everybody knew what they were doing.  Our 
music teacher, who is named Mr Rogers, was 
extremely helpful getting things prepared.  The 
parents arrived; we sat up straight ready to sing 
our first song - Alcatraz.  This was followed by 6C 
beautifully singing Rock Island Line and 6B 
singing Take This hammer loudly and clearly.  
Finally, 6S ended the concert by singing Ham 
and Eggs.  By the looks on their faces, we could 
tell that the parents enjoyed our performance.  
Thank you to everyone who came!

Written By Sandish (6B) and Millie (6C).

Throughout this half term, Year 3 have been writing 
fantasy stories based on Alice In Wonderland. This 
week, our modern day characters fell down a hole 
and landed in the Stone Age, which we know lots 
about from our topic work!

Some of our characters helped to make Stone Age 
tools, some learned how to start a fire and some 
even skinned reindeer to make warm clothing! 
Zakkaria (3O) said: “My character found it very 
strange to rub sticks together to make a fire 
because he has a radiator at home!” 

YEAR 6 MUSIC CONCERT YEAR 3 FANTASY STORIES

SPORTS
NEWS

Wow what an amazing performance 
from our year 5&6 girls football team. 
They beat Moor Green school 2-1 in a 
hard fought match. Well done girls.

Brilliant performance from the year 
5&6 boys football team, beating 
Hollywood 7-2 in a really 
competitive match.
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